
What a busy week!   

It started with lots of fun and games  during our Halloween party.  Lots of dancing as well as 
playing jump the broomstick’, icing biscuits, pin the tail on the witche’s cat, dooking for       
apples to name but a few of the party games.   Later in the week we had a visit from ‘Charlie’    
crocodile with his assistant Catherine from Childsmile to talk with us and demonstrate how to 
brush and care for our teeth.  A much needed reminder after the treats from our party. We 
ended the week with another celebration as we discussed the importance of fire safety for 
bonfire night.  We went to the beach and built our very own bonfire by firstly collecting 
large stones to mark out the no go zone perimeter.  We toasted marshmallows and had some 

delicious s’mores before using a gloved hand to hold some sparklers,  What Fun  
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